
What's been happening at

Prout Bridge? 
So much has been happening here at Prout Bridge. 

 
Our Phoenix Youth band has been entertaining the
crowds at Bridport Charter Fair, Salwayash School

Fete, Beaminster and Crewkerne Jubilee celebrations
and the Beaminster Festival Family Picnic. They were
amazing at all performances and we are so proud of

them.
 

Gilbert has been out and about doing outreach in
Beaminster where the free ice poles always go down

well in the hot weather. 
 

 Our Junior and Senior youth clubs have continued to
be well attended each week and they will be back up

and running after the summer holidays.
 
 Our summer holiday activities will

take place between the 9th -23rd
August 2022. 

 
We have free dance sessions, a Welly
Boot Wonder at Pineapple Estate and

a 3 day dance school  'Dancing the
Movies'. 

 
All details can be found at 
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Are you free to volunteer? 
 

We are currently setting up a volunteer
database of anyone interested in

volunteering at Prout Bridge. 
 

If you are able to help please contact
volunteer@proutbridgeproject.com or

07802514171 to register your interest.  
 

Thank you!

  

What's coming up for

Prout Bridge

Did you know that we offer a free
counselling service?

 
Our service is run by experienced
and qualified counsellors and all

referrals are confidential. 
 

More information can be found on
our website or call 07802514171/

amy.counselling@proutbridgeproject.
com 

 
 

Want to support us?  
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